
  

 
 
 

NOTICE TO INTERESTED PARTIES 
 
 
The Board of Behavioral Sciences (board) has extended the comment period for 
the proposed rulemaking adding Section 1832.5 to Title 16 of the California Code 
of Regulations.  This section pertains to the requirement for degrees from 
educational institutions approved by the Bureau for Private Postsecondary and 
Vocational Education. 
 
The board will accept written comments, including those sent by mail, facsimile, or 
e-mail to the addresses listed under Contact Person in the Notice that are received 
by the board at its office no later than 5:00 p.m. on September 13, 2008.  
Additionally, subsequent to the scheduled hearing to be held August 4, 2008 (as 
specified in the Notice) a continued hearing on the proposed regulation will be 
held at 9:00 a.m. on September 8, 2008.  Any person interested may present 
statements or arguments orally or in writing relevant to the proposed rulemaking at 
this hearing to be held at 1625 North Market Blvd., El Dorado Room (N-220), 
Sacramento, California. 
 
A copy of the original Notice of Proposed Changes in Regulation, Initial Statement 
of Reasons and the text of the proposed regulation are included with this letter for 
your reference.  This information was published in the Office of Administrative Law 
Regulatory Notice Register on June 13, 2008.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this proposed rulemaking, please feel free to 
contact the regulation coordinator, Tracy Rhine at (916) 574-7847. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   


